
As we head  once again towards the time where we collect clothes for the 
Air Ambulance building on the success of last year the  Rota kids have 
thought this would be an excellent opportunity to keep aside some children 
and young adults clothes and donate the to our ‘Swap Shop’. We would love 
it if every child in school brought in clothes that either they have just grown 
out of ( older brothers and sisters clothes are welcome too!) or have never 
really got wear out of these. These clothes will be displayed in our Rota Kids 
’Swap Shop’ so that during the day the children will have the chance to go 
shopping for free!

What needs to happen: Please put aside children and adult clothes that are 
in good condition. Send them into school in a plastic bag ( we will re-use 
these in our shop) from Monday 6th November.
The shop will be open to the children on Wednesday 8th November 1.30 - 
3.00 then 3.30 -4.00 for families to attend ( Rota Kids are welcome to stay 
for this but this is not compulsory). All unclaimed clothes will go to our Air 
Ambulance Appeal so there will be no waste.
Thank you for your support,
Rota Kids  Founders - Emily, Lacey, Bobbi and Octavia.


